
‭MAGNOLIA PUBLIC SCHOOL DISTRICT‬
‭The Learning and Achieving School‬

‭420 North Warwick Road, Magnolia, New Jersey, 08049‬
‭www.magnoliaschools.org‬

‭Dear Parents:‬

‭In an effort to help streamline the process of applying for free and reduced lunch each school year, we‬
‭are pleased to introduce the new Online Free and Reduced Lunch application process. If you so choose,‬
‭you may now apply for free or reduced lunch through the following link:‬

‭https://mealapp.lunchtimesoftware.net/‬

‭Once you complete the online registration you will then be able to fill out your lunch application‬
‭electronically and submit it directly to the school. Once you submit your online application you will not‬
‭be able to go back and edit it. Should you need to make any changes after your submission, you must‬
‭contact Judy Flores, CST Secretary. She can be reached at jflores@magnoliapublicschools.org or‬
‭856-783-2994 Ext: 820.‬

‭Should you have any questions please refer to the "Parents' Guide to Getting Started" which you can find‬
‭on the top right hand side of the page once you register to the site. You can also find it on the school‬
‭website, www.magnoliaschools.org, under the “School lunch/breakfast” tab. Then click on the Online‬
‭Lunch Application Parents' Guide.‬

‭Sincerely,‬

‭Paul Sorrentino‬

‭Principal Magnolia Public School‬


